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Getting ready information on line for everyone 
www.getthru.govt.nz
The Get Ready Get Thru website which tells people how to prepare and recover from a disaster has been translated into seven languages, Maori, Arabic, traditional and simplified Chinese script, Hindi, Korean, Samoan and Tongan. 

At the launch of the website, Director of Civil Defence and Emergency Management, John Hamilton said the translation into Māori is natural because it is one of New Zealand’s official languages. 

“We have also translated this important information into those languages most requested through the Department of Internal Affairs’ Language Line. 
“Nearly a quarter of New Zealanders were born in other countries and many have English as a second language. Some people might already have endured disasters but everyone needs to know how we get ready and get through in New Zealand. The languages on this website are the most requested to the Department of Internal Affairs’ Language Line. 
“It’s important for people to be ready with water and supplies so that when a disaster does happen they’ve got enough for three days.  

“It’s important for people to know how to react when they hear a rumble and know there’s an earthquake, when there’s been heavy rain and there might be floods, or when they hear radio warnings about storms or tsunami, and that they know what to do. 

“We expect people to make good use of the information on this website during Disaster Awareness Week from 7 to 13 October and get themselves and their families ready,” Mr Hamilton said. 

Caption:

Celebrating better access to vital information - Galumalemana Alfred Hunkin (left) translated the Get Ready Get Thru site into Samoan, and Pushpa Wood translated it into Hindi. They helped the Minister of Civil Defence, Rick Barker and Director of the Ministry of Civil Defence and Emergency Management, John Hamilton,  to celebrate the official launch of the translated website. 
For further information contact 
Chandrika Kumaran 495 6828 or email Chandrika.Kumaran@dia.govt.nz or

Marguerite Fahy  on 495 6844 or email Marguerite.Fahy@dia.govt.nz
Ministry of Civil Defence & Emergency Management  

